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A Fraternal Organization

Our newsletter is printed monthly by
Benevolent and Protective

Order of Elks
Northglenn Lodge #2438

10969 Irma Drive
Northglenn, CO 80233

Northglenn Elks Luau
The PER Association hosted the Annual Luau on the patio in July!

Chris, Jenn, Paul, Irene, Edie, Sabina, and Joe at the Tiki Bar



Secretary’s Letter
Wow August is here already, and so is the heat.  Kids Pool
Party, Saturday, August 9, water slide, water balloon
games, pool for the Kids to play in.  August 15, Friday
Murder Mystery dinner sponsored by Exalter Ruler, Bron-
co Parties start on Saturday August 16th, follow in the
banner for game times. Fundraiser dinner for the Haunt-
ed House, Friday, August 22.   Labor Day Potluck 1st of
September.
Volunteers like you make our Lodge work!! Interested in
volunteering, see any Officer and let them know!!  Please
remember Brotherly Love and act with kindness; Fidelity
for our Lodge and members; Justice by always doing the
next right thing, and Charity by giving of our time and re-
sources to run our Lodge and Charities.  Be kind, stay safe
and healthy.  God Bless each and everyone of you!!

With Warm Regards, I am,
Tommy Lee Chambers, PDDGER
Secretary, Northglenn Lodge #2438
Lodge # 303-452-1644 | Cell # 303-918-3660

Lodge Officers
Exalted Ruler:

Archie Stark     720-387-6572
Leading Knight:

 Joe Mondragon    720-240-6016
Loyal Knight:
 Tiffanie Lilyblad-Chambers  720-276-4080
Lecturing Knight:

Chris William     720-345-4181
Secretary:

Tom Chambers, PDD   303-918-3660
Treasurer

Jerry Heger, PER    303-898-9860
Esquire

Ryan Calderon    720-425-4715
Chaplain:

Cathy Anderson    720-621-4021
Inner Guard

Rick Dunkin     303-552-7974
Tiler:

Trustees:
Paul Schmeisser, PER   303-717-4392
Stephen Boyd, PER   720-422-1837
Becky Schmitz, PER   303-667-8868
Rob Brawner Sr.    720-829-2026
Geoff Cooper     720-635-0571

Wow is what I can say about Grand Lodge such an amazing time to be surrounded by all the great
Elks. So on Wednesday July 2ⁿd, I was tasked with voting on behalf of this wonderful Lodge.
2025-04—To authorize the issuance of electronic membership cards, allow the Office of the Grand
Secretary to determine requirements, and require Local Lodges to recognize an electronic
membership card in the same manner as paper cards . 2,502 YES, 456 NO . PASSED.
2025-05—To define what constitutes a Lodge Affiliate. 2,778 YES, 190 NO . PASSED .
2025-06—To clarify the suspension of the social privileges of a member applies to all social functions
and social activities of the Order . 2,836 YES, 134 NO . PASSED .
2025-07—To clarify, if a Local Lodge adds the Secretary and Treasurer to the Board of Directors, the
Lodge must ensure such action is consistent with its corporate documents . 2,779 YES, 164 NO .

PASSED.
2025-01—To make participation in the physical loss and crime coverage policy procured by Grand Lodge optional for Local
Lodges and to require proof of alternative insurance coverage . 830 YES, 2,122 NO . FAILED .
2025-02—To allow a Lodge to satisfy the bond requirement for the Lodge Secretary through an outside insurance company
. 845 YES, 2,120 NO . FAILED .
2025-03—To allow a Lodge to satisfy the bond requirement for the Lodge Treasurer through an outside insurance company
. 872 YES, 2,093 NO . FAILED.
And I want to extend my sincerest thank you to Grandview Elk Lodge in Missouri for your wonderful hospitality. Groot had a
great time and is all tuckered out.
Sincerely, Archie Stark
Exalted Ruler

Archie Stark
Exalted Ruler

From the Secretary’s Desk
The following members have applied for life membership

and will be voted on at the
July 17th Lodge meeting.

James Keefe



The Volunteer of the Month for August is someone that
has made a very big impression at the Bingo hall. She has
become one of our most loved callers. She enjoys what she
does and always brings smiles and laughter to the players
and bingo workers. Congratulations and
thank you for all that you do for our Lodge.
Sincerely,
Tiffanie Lilyblad | Loyal Knight

This months selection for Elk of the Month is someone you
have seen helping out down here at the Lodge for some time.
She is a volunteer bartender, helps with the Bronco parties
and helps clean up after events and activities. Recently she
has taken on a new role as a Bingo Manager and to add to
that, she lead the initiative to pick up the new Saturday Bingo
Session. This money will help fund our Lodge Charities and
ensure we are able to continue doing the work we are so
proud of. Thank you for all that you do for our
Lodge.

Sincerely,
Joe Mondragon| Leading Knight

Sickness & Distress:
The welfare of our membership and their families

rests deeply in the hearts of each of us.
Our thoughts and prayers

are extended to those in need.
If you have sickness or distress to report,

please call Secretary Tom Chambers 303-452-1644

If you have sickness & Distress or updates to report for the Banner, you can email
Jerry Heger at

Please use the subject line “Sickness & Distress”.

Please keep these, and all of our members and their families
in your thoughts and prayers.

mailto:beast430@comcast.net
mailto:beast430@comcast.net


Happening at Northglenn Lodge

KIDS POOL PARTY
SATURDAY, AUGUST 9
1:00 UNTIL 4:00 PM

We will serve Hot Dogs
Please bring finger foods / snacks

to share

BIG WET SLIDE
WATER BALLOON GAMES

POOLS FOR KIDS TO PLAY IN

Bring Family and Friends
Come join the fun!

Questions?? Call Tiffanie  @ 720-276-4080

Denver
Broncos

We are back and excited for
A Great New Season!!

Preseason games at the Lodge:
Sat Aug 9: 6:30 pm @ 49ers
Sat Aug 16: 7:30 pm Cardinals
Sat Aug 23: 11:00 am @ Saints

Shots on Scores and all the
Fun and Excitement is Back!!



Name Date

Jarrod Brophy  8/ 2
Raisa Luna  8/ 3
Alan Murphy  8/ 3
Kris Zerr  8/ 3
Alexander Williams  8/ 4
James Schaaf  8/ 5
Fred Olguin Jr  8/ 6
Michael Cole  8/ 7
Tina Carey  8/ 8
Thomas Manning  8/ 8
Mike Ralph  8/10
Fred Wells  8/11
Geoff Cooper  8/14
Edward Tucci  8/14
Arlan Sauer PER 8/16
Robert Heller PER 8/17
James Scott  8/18
John Silva  8/18
Kathryn Stark PER 8/18
Stephen Cannon  8/19
Travis Robinson  8/19
Tom Stadler  8/21
Chris William  8/21
Stan Williams  8/21
Timothy Cockrell  8/22
Alvin Larch  8/23
Nicol Vigil  8/24
Bryce Keefer  8/25
Joseph Farrell  8/26
Lela Winkler  8/26
Sherald Schaaf  8/28
Philip Bissell Jr  8/29
Debra Ohland  8/31

Name Member Date

Lori Jeffery Heger 8/ 4
Shawnette Jeremy Heller 8/ 4
Adriane  Michael Cole 8/ 7
Josephine Randy Heger 8/ 26

Members

Anniversaries

Spouses

     Name  Date

Troy & Daylene Young 8/ 3
Robert & Loretta Glasmann 8/ 5
Danny & Linette Prien 8/ 6
Kris & Kay Zerr  8/ 7
William & Brigitte McClintock 8/15
Kirk & Tracy Walker 8/15
Jeffrey & Bridgett Perez 8/17
David & Louise Baca 8/26
Arlan & Wendy Sauer 8/29
Bill & Deborah Johnson 8/31

Roll A Day

Prizes to be paid from the Pot
See a full list of rules at the bar

Must have a Northglenn Elks Card to participate

If you are a card carrying member
of our Lodge (Northglenn, #2438),
 we would like to buy you a drink.

Visit us on your birthday and present your ID and
membership card for one free drink!

Must be presented on the date of your birthday.
See rules at the Bar for more details



Take me out and pin me up on the Fridge !!

August 2025
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 Fun Night 2

3 4  Pool
Tourn

5  Cornhole Tourn 6 Dinner 5-7
Bar Bingo 7:00

7 Lodge Mtg 7 pm
Initiation

8 Fun Night 9 Pool
   Party

10 11 Pool
Tourn

12 Cornhole Tourn 13
Bar Bingo 7:00

14 House Mtg 6:30
Trustee Mtg

15 Fun Night 16 Broncos 7:30 pm

17 18 Pool
Tourn

19 Cornhole Tourn 20 Dinner 5-7
Bar Bingo 7:00

21 Lodge Mtg 7 pm
PER Mtg 6:30 pm

22  Dinner:
Haunted House
Committeee

23 Broncos 11 am

24 Haunted House
Shed cleanup 10am

25 Pool
Tourn

26 Cornhole Tourn 27
Bar Bingo 7:00

28 House Mtg 6:30
Trustee Mtg

29 Fun Night 30

31

Happy
Hour

Happy
Hour

Happy
Hour

Happy
Hour

Happy
Hour

Happy Hour All Day - Every Thursday
That's Right! Every Thursday

And Mon, Wed & Fri 4:00 until 7:00 pm



September 2025
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 Pot Luck
Pool
Tourn

2 Cornhole Tourn 3 Dinner 5-7
Bar Bingo 7:00

4 Lodge Mtg 7 pm
Initiation

5 State Convention 6 State Convention

7 Broncos 2:05 pm 8  Pool
Tourn

9  Cornhole Tourn 10
Bar Bingo 7:00

11 House Mtg 6:30
Trustee Mtg

12 13 Anniversary
Dance

14 Broncos 2:05 pm 15 Pool
Tourn

16 Cornhole Tourn 17 Dinner 5-7
Bar Bingo 7:00

18 Lodge Mtg 7 pm
PER Mtg 6:30 pm

19 20

21 Broncos 2:05 pm
Car Show 9-3

22 Pool
Tourn

23 Cornhole Tourn 24
Bar Bingo 7:00

25 House Mtg 6:30
Trustee Mtg

26 Trip Wire Band
Friday Fun Night

27

28 29 Pool
Tourn
Broncos 6:15

30 Cornhole Tourn

Take me out and pin me up on the Fridge !!

Happy
Hour

Happy
Hour

Happy
Hour

Happy
Hour

Happy Hour All Day - Every Thursday
That's Right! Every Thursday

And Mon, Wed & Fri 4:00 until 7:00 pm

LUAU



Please Support Those Who Always Support Us

GB’s Pro Shop
AMF Sonesta Lanes Glenn Blunt Jr.
8800 Grant Street
Thornton, Co 80229
303-254-4711 888-427-7740
www.gnbproshop.com IBPSIA

Top Fit Pro Shop
Brunswick Zone Mike Tabuchi
9150 Harlan Street
Westminster, CO 80031 303-426-7882

  Mention that you are from the Elks and saw this add!

Larry Yost 303-421-1946

B.P.O.Elks

Elks  National  Foundation

Get On Board…

Elks National Foundation Scholarships
Since 1931. The Elks National Foundation  has helped students recognize their academic dreams. Each year, we

award more than $3 Million in college scholarships to at least 850 outstanding, service-minded high school seniors.
Most Valuable Student: The Elks National Foundation will award 500 four-year scholarships

to the highest-rated applicants in the 2026 competition.
Emergency Educational Grants provide undergraduate financial assistance to

children of deceased or totally disabled Elk Members
Most Common and Popular Grant available is the Legacy Award to families of Elks Members

Legacy Awards are $4,000 scholarships available to children and grandchildren of Elks members.
Who is Eligible: For the 2026 contest, any child or grandchild (or step-child, step-grandchild, or legal ward) of a
living Elk who joined the Order on or before April 1, 2023, or a charter member of a Lodge that was instituted on or
after April 1, 2023, is eligible to apply. The Elk must also be a paid-up member for the last two contiguous years
through March 31, 2026. Great-grandchildren are not eligible.
*The applicant must be a high school senior.
*We have waived the standardized test requirement for the 2026 Legacy contest. You do not need to submit ACT
and/or SAT scores.
*Students may apply for more than one ENF scholarship; however, they may win only one.
*Legacy Awards may only be applied to accredited US American schools, colleges or universities.
When do I apply: The applicant must apply online only. The 2026 Legacy Awards application deadline is February 2,
2026, 11:59 a.m. Pacific Time. NOTE: This is NOON, mid-day, Pacific time.
For more information, please go to: https://www.elks.org/scholars/default.cfm

STAND TOGETHER

  IN THE HEART OF ELKDOM

Did You Know….
Most of our local Lodge Charities are funded directly by
our Lodge, or namely, you! Even Elks National
Foundation counts on your donations to build on the
funds that provide for many of our major projects and
Grants. Often times at our events, our Officers or Com-
mittee members will come around with a raffle to help
fund these events. Please participate and donate to
these funds because without your support, we would not
be able to accomplish the things we do for our Communi-
ty and our Members. Every one of you keep us going!



Lodge Pins, Hats, Shirts and Much More…
Available in the display case

Take a look and talk to the Bar Tender
Pick yours up today!!

T- Shirt
Promotional Items * Screen Printing

Heat Tranfer * Embroidery
303-451-8663
720-929-0057 Fax
Thornton, CO 80233
www.tshirtstop1.com
Tshirtstoptomjan@msn.com

Tommy Lee Chambers .
303-918-3660 .

Jan Chambers .
303-918-0156 .

9001 N. Washington
Post Office Box 29189
Thornton, CO 80229
Phone 303-452-5500
Fax 303-452-7430
www.nvbank.com

1210 East First Ave
Broomfield, CO 80020

8410 Unatilla
Federal Heights, CO 80260

Kim Hickman
Independent Beauty Consultant

303-668-0120
hickman0120@gmail.com
Marykay.com/kimhickman

Contact me for a complimentary facial
Scan Now to download
The Mary Kay App and

Connect with me

REMEMBER…
No ONE Of Us
Is As Powerful

As ALL Of Us
            THE VITAL LINK…..

YOU !

Contact a Lodge Officer to get involved today!

Hosting a Party too big for
Your House…

Let us help!!
The Club Room is Available For Rent
To Member of the Northglenn Lodge
A small party of 20 or a large party of

Over 120 people we can rent the space
you need to make your party a success!

Dates are subject to availability!
Contact Tom Chambers @303-452-1644

Weekday mornings between 8 and 10 am
For more information

mailto:hickman0120@gmail.com


Upcoming Events
Save the Date

Other Upcoming Events:
Oct 04:  Oktoberfest
Oct 18:  Kids Halloween

Oct 25:  Halloween Party
Oct 31:  Haunted House
Nov 11: Vets Dinner

Fall Food Drive
For Our Christmas Baskets

September 13 & 14

We will be setting up at a couple
of stores to begin gathering
non-perishable foods and donations.
Please contact:
Phil or Michelle for more information
720-435-2372
And how you can help!!

Anniversary Dance
Northglenn Elks are Celebrating 55 Years!!

September 13, 2025

Dinner and Dancing
Thick Cut Pork Chops &

All The fixins!
More info in the next Banner

Haunted House Shed Cleanup
Sunday, August 24th @ 10 am
October is getting closer and closer!

It is time to clean up and take inventory of
what we have, want and need.

If you are part of the Haunted House Team,
please make plans to be here as we take our

First Steps towards another Great Year!
Questions…

Text Lizzi Huffman @ 720-301-8878

Friday Night Fun Continues…
Friday, Sept 26

Dance to the Music of
Mike Dixon & Trip Wire

7-11 pm



Bingo Workers:
Baca, Dave
Blakley, Dan
Boyd, Stephen
Bushman, Brad
Crespin, Phil Sr.
Glasmann, Bob
Glasmann, Loretta
Gremling, Kim
Hickman, Kim
Huffman, Rick
Hull, Norma
Jones, Lynn
Jones, Rick
Lopez, Ben
Lopez, Sheryl
McClintock, Bill
Record, Annie
Record, Larry
Rynearson, Don
Walters, Art
Yost, Jerry
Yost, Marilyn
Your Name Here…

We Need You !!

CLUB ACTIVITIES
WATCH FOR EXCITING NEW WEEKDAY FUN AT OUR CLUB

MONDAY: POOL TOURNAMENT

TUESDAY: CORNHOLE TOURNAMENT

WEDNESDAY: BAR BINGO

THURSDAY: MEETING NIGHT / HAPPY HOUR ALL DAY

HAPPY HOUR MON, WED, FRI: 4-7PM & ALL DAY THURSDAY

 HAPPENING ON FRIDAY!
HAPPY HOUR 4-7 PM

AUGUST 1:  FUN FRIDAY

AUGUST 8:  FUN FRIDAY

AUGUST 15: FUN FRIDAY

AUGUST 22: HAUNTED HOUSE DINNER

AUGUST 29: FUN FRIDAY

       PATIO OPEN

      CHECK FACEBOOK FOR MORE

Support
Veteran
Services

Saturdays @ 1:30 pm
Mondays @ Noon

We are open two great days with two
exciting formats welcoming Bingo

Workers and Players
If you are interested in helping with Bingo, please contact

Annie Record @ 303-870-0600 or Kim Hickman @ 303-668-0120



The
Original

Pledge of Allegiance
"I pledge allegiance to my Flag and the Republic for which it
stands- one nation indivisible-with liberty and justice for all."

On September 8,1892, the Boston based "The Youth's Companion" magazine published a few
words for students to repeat on Columbus Day that year. Written by Francis Bellamy, the
circulation manager and native of Rome, New York, and reprinted on thousands of leaflets were
sent out to public schools across the country. On October 12, 1892, the quadricentennial of
Columbus' arrival, more than 12 million children recited the Pledge of Allegiance, thus
beginning a required school-day ritual.
At the first National Flag Conference in Washington D.C., on June14, 1923, a change was
made. For clarity, the words "the Flag of the United States" replaced "my flag". In the following
years various other changes were suggested but were never formally adopted.
It was not until 1942 that Congress officially recognized the Pledge of Allegiance. One year
later, in June 1943, the Supreme Court ruled that school children could not be forced to recite it.
In fact, today only half of our fifty states have laws that encourage the recitation of the Pledge
of Allegiance in the classroom!
In June of 1954 an amendment was made to add the words "under God". Then-President
Dwight D. Eisenhower said "In this way we are reaffirming the transcendence of religious faith
in America's heritage and future; in this way we shall constantly strengthen those spiritual
weapons which forever will be our country's most powerful resource in peace and war."

“I pledge Allegiance to the Flag of the United States of
America and to the Republic for which it stands, one nation
under God, Indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for All”


